

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter

27th June 2025



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

Last Saturday it was our amazing Summer Fair - it was wonderful to see so many of you there and we didn't let the rain stop us! Thank you to everyone who helped make our Summer Fair a huge success. A special thanks to Miss Scott and to Nat Hopson, their organisation ensured that the day ran smoothly and we all had a great time.

Yesterday was Sports Day. Thank you to parents and carers for making the time to attend this event which was enjoyed by everyone and to Mrs Martin who organised the day. The children all showed great enthusiasm and perseverance. Well done children - we are all very proud of you!

This week Year 2 have started their end of year assessments and this will continue next week. The children are all working hard, trying their best and showing us how much progress they have made with their learning during their time at St. Andrew's.

Have a lovely weekend everyone and see you on Monday!



Jesus said, 'As I have loved you', so you must love one another.'

Friendship is our current school value

Ladybirds: Aurora Honeybees: Isla Butterflies: Bella

Owls: Carter

Kingfishers: Minnie Dragonflies: Maisy

John 13:34

Shining Star awards this week go to: Ladybirds: Esme. W Honeybees: Dekota

Butterflies: Leo Owls: George

Kingfishers: Oakley Dragonflies: Niamh

Weekly Attendance

Scores

Ladybirds: 89%

Honeybees: 98%

Owls: 99%

Butterflies: 97% Kingfishers: 92%

Dragonflies: 98%

Best Class of the week is:

Owls

Star Writers

Dragonflies: Brody Kingfishers: Alex

Honeybees: Kian Ladybirds: Noah. R Owls: Amelia-Rose Butterflies: Ivy



Dates for the diary

Thursday 3rd July - Move Up Day

Friday 4th July - Donate clothes for Sammy - Bags of clothes to be brought to school.

Wednesday 9th July - YI Trip to Blackpool Zoo. Please give consent and make payment using school spider.

Wednesday 16th July 2pm - Worship at Church with Katy. Parents and carers welcome to attend.

Thursday 17th July - Y2 Trip to The Anderton Centre. Please give consent and make payment using school spider.

Tuesday 22nd July 9:30am - Y2 End of Year Service at Church. Parents/carers of Y2 children are welcome to attend.

Tuesday 22nd July 3:30pm - 4:30pm - Y2 End of Year Disco.

Wednesday 23rd July 1:15pm - Finish for summer

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Owls

George, Amelia, Abi, Hattie, Jack, Lola, Hugh, Jack and Woody for wonderful writing

Butterflies

Hayley, Leo and Fia for super throwing and catching William, Ivy, Leo, Felix and Olivia for wonderful writing

Honeybees

Ivy, Galilea, Alice and Evie for super writing about their trip Hunter, Harry, Oliver, Chester, Israel, Grayson, Dekota, Galilea, Nico, Kian, Oliver P, Ivy and Isla for amazing writing about pirates

Ladybirds

Connie, Alex P, Noah R, Arron, Aurora, Esme W, Carter and Morgan for amazing writing about pirates

Well done everyone!

Classes for 2025 - 2026

Please find information about the classes for next year below:

Honeybees Class

Taught by: Mrs Pinder & Mrs Martin

Ladybirds Class

Taught by: Mrs Taylor

Additional support in Reception: Mrs Barber, Mrs Linney, Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Singleton, Miss Walsh, Miss Hanlon

Butterflies Class

Honeybees children will move to Butterflies

Taught by: Mrs Davies

Owls Class

Ladybirds children will move to Owls

Taught by: Mrs Telford

Additional support in Year I: Mrs McDade, Miss Hanlon, Mrs Singleton, Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Wilson, Miss Walsh

Dragonflies Class

Owls children will move to Dragonflies

Taught by: Miss Blundell

Kingfishers Class

Butterflies children will move to Kingfishers

Taught by: Mrs Winrow & Mrs Mahon (Mrs Mahon will also be covering this class until Mrs Winrow returns from maternity leave in November)

Additional support in Year 2: Mrs Hanlon, Mrs Bentley, Mrs Wilson, Miss Walsh, Miss Hanlon

This afternoon the children have all been told which class they will be going into next year. On Thursday 3. July it is move up day for our current Reception, YI and Y2 children where they will all spend a day in their new classes. This will support their transition.

Miss Walsh

This week we warmly welcome Miss Walsh to the St. Andrew's School family. In her role as Family Support Worker & Learning Mentor, Miss Walsh will provide invaluable support for pupils and their families across school. This week she has enjoyed getting to know the children and meeting with some families to begin providing support.

If you would like to get in contact with Miss Walsh, you can email her on h.walsh@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk or send her a message using Dojo. Alternatively, you will see her around school when dropping off and picking up your child. You can always drop into the office and if she is available, she would be happy to support.



Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



